## **EGBERT Sammy**

From:

Seth Clark <br/>
<br/>
bluevalleybistro@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, November 19, 2020 3:53 PM

To:

WINNER Megan; HEATH Anne

Subject:

Thank you

## Megan,

I wanted to extend to you a thank you. Your email this morning directed me to the right place to get some badly-needed funds. I learned that open enrollment was slotted for 3 pm, and I spent the bulk of the day getting all my ducks in a row. I was sitting at my desk hitting the refresh button at 3pm when it went Live and I was able to fill-out and submit an application. I refreshed my computer one last time at 3:26 and the enrollment had been closed as \$25M had already been requested.

Thank you for being on top of it (as I've come to learn you usually are).

Cheers,

Seth

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*WARNING: This email has been sent from OUTSIDE the City of Coburg. Please proceed with caution\*\*\*\*\*\*